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I would also like this to be under the one in the Williamsport area. Please stop destroying our land,
nature, and wildlife habitat with these solar  landfills.
 
I do not want to see industrial solar here or there, I do not want to see it anywhere. 
 
Thank you,
 
Richard Donley
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I would like to ask that you end all industrial solar
projects on private land. There is a solar landfill
currently being built on Westfall road in Ross
County that is destroying the country landscape that
I love. Instead of seeing crops or wildlife as I drive,
now I am seeing a landscape being littered with
hideous solar panels. Please stop allowing our
countryside to be destroyed with solar landfills and
wind turbine wastelands. Stop destroying rural Ohio
with these inefficient, expensive, and ghastly forms
of energy. We in the countryside don't want our
scenic beauty being destroyed with these so-called
"green" energy projects. There is nothing "green"
about seeing thousands of acres being destroyed
for solar and wind projects. If you want to build
efficient energy, then build a nice nuclear power
plant that won't destroy thousands of acres of our
cherished land. Please do not allow any more of
these landscape destroying solar and wind projects,
and please disband the Ohio Power Siting Board.
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